
 

CPMC	General	Board	Meeting	Minutes	
December	09,	2020	

	
2020-2021	Board	Members		 	 	 		
Dave	Williams	–	President		 																				Liz	Muirhead	–	Corresponding	Secretary	
Jen	Kline	–	VP1		 																				Andrea	Main	–	Recording	Secretary	
Dawn	Wiggins	–	VP2		 																				Denise	Williams	–	Treasurer	
	
THIS	MEETING	WAS	CONDUCTED	VIA	ZOOM	BECAUSE	SCHOOL	WAS	CLOSED	BY	ORDER	OF	GOVERNOR.	
	
Present:		Dave	Williams,	Denise	Williams,	Jenn	Kline,	Andrea	Main,	Dawn	Wiggins,	Liz	Muirhead,	
Fred	Camenzind,	Dawn,	Shari	Sload	
	

1. Finances:	Denise	reported	that	there	is	$7,391.00	in	checking,	$499.00	in	savings,	$1784.22	
in	PayPal	for	a	total	of	$34,831.00.			

• Paid	up	to	date.			No	outstanding	charges	
	

2. Fundraiser	Updates	–	Jenn	
• Discount	Cards	–	96	Sold			
• Shop	with	Scripts	–	Gift	Cards	–	$2025	net	sold	Profits	$140.50	for	50/50	split	
• Wawa	Coupons	–	Still	available	
• Looking	for	Corporate	funding	–	anyone	have	ideas	of	contacts	
• Any	ideas	on	fundraising	reach	out	as	well.			

	
3. Thank	you,	Coatesville	Football	for	the	Facebook	post	to	share	our	Discount	Card	

fundraisers:	
Below is what they said:  Coatesville Football:   

This year we witnessed something that we already knew...Football games just aren't the same without our band in the stands. 
"#$%&'( 

They support our football team all season long, so now it is our turn to show our appreciation. 

♥

 Please consider purchasing a Red 
Raider Discount Card 
)*+,-./0 from your favorite band/music department member and support our local businesses too! For each card sold, 
$3 will go towards paying for uniforms and camps. 
1234 

 BAND MEMBERS: feel free to post your contact info in the comment section for people to reach out and purchase a card.  

•••Fundraising has been extremely difficult for all teams and organizations in the district this year. We appreciate our Coatesville 
community for always showing up and supporting ALL students. ••• 

4. Indoor	Drumline	&	Indoor	Color	Guard	–	Reached	out	to	Mr.	Hughes	–	Plan	is	they	are	still	
on,	will	be	virtual	depending	on	school	access.		Looks	like	everything	is	delayed	a	month.		
Will	be	an	interest	meeting	soon,	once	all	approvals	and	schedules	are	set.	
	

5. T-shirts	Update	–	Waiting	for	final	design	for	Outdoor	program.		
	

6. Final	Celebration	–	since	no	banquet,	Mr.	Hughes	is	still	looking	into	idea	to	do	for	the	kids.	
	
Next	Meeting	–	Jan.	13th		7:30	pm	


